ASSESSOR'S OFFICE Mary P. Reavey
September 10, 2001 c"s:fe;s Se-s s‘geissenﬂuh
Mr. Grant Langley
City Attorney '
City Attorney’s Office -
City Hall, Room 800 .

Dear Mr. Langley:

\ , A
For the past several years the City of Milwaukee has run its citywide raffle for the annual
Combined Giving Campaign. The license that had been used for the raffle was United Way’s
raffle license. United Way has now been informed by the State that the City cannot use United
Way’s license for this purpose

I have contacted the Wisconsin Department of Gaming énd was told that the City can obtain their
~ own license by having the City Clerk write them a letter requesting one. There is a $25.00 fee
* for this. I have spoken to the City Clerk and he referred me to your office for your approval.

I am requesting that your ofﬁce please look into this request.

Several donations have already been made for this raffle and the campaign starts September 17%
so it is imperative that we know how to proceed with this matter soon.

If you have any questions, please contact Pat Lowe, one of the Loaned Executives for this year s
campalgn, at 286 3110.

Your assistance would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

‘Martin J. Goldstein .
Business Operations Manager
- Assessor’s Office

Room 507, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin §3202. Phone (414) 286-3651
Member International Assocnatlon of Assessmg Officers and the National Tax Association



